
 

Town of Westerlo  

Comprehensive Plan Committee Minutes 

Meeting on Wednesday, February 10th, 2021 

 

The Town of Westerlo Comprehensive Plan Committee held a meeting on Wednesday 

February 10th 2021 virtually via Zoom. Committee Chair Dave Lendrum opened the 

meeting at 7:03 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

*This meeting was held fully virtually. 

 Those in attendance virtually:  Committee Members John Sefcik, Dave Lendrum, Bill 

Scrafford, Jill Henck, and Tom DellaRocco were present via Zoom meeting. Chuck Voss 

was present as the consultant. Not in attendance was Kelley Keefe 

 

Also present: Joseph Boone and Beau Loendorf 

 

 

1. Minutes: John Sefcik made a motion to approve the minutes of the January 27th 

meeting. Seconded by Jill Henck.  All voted in favor.  

2. Group edited the final revisions to the Renewable Energy Draft to be sent to the 

town board.  Finals edits were made by Chuck Voss to be sent to the town supervisor 

by the end of the day Thursday 2/11.   

3. Reviewed and edited the condensed Business goals for the town of Westerlo. 

Chuck will complete edits and convert to PDF to share with the committee.  

4. Reviewed and edited the condensed Agricultural goals for the comprehensive 

plan.  Chuck will compile edits and convert to PDF to share with the committee.  

5. Started discussion on tourism goals.  

6. Planned to discuss tourism, Lake Onderdonk, and the Hamlet of Westerlo goals 

and policies for the 2/24/2021 meeting.  

7. John Sefcik offered to look at: 

a. Nonrenewable energy policy/goals 

b. Supporting aging population with amenities 

 

Jill made a motion to adjourn at 8:56pm. Bill seconded.  

The next meeting is on February 24th at 7:00 PM via Zoom. Submitted by, 

Dave Lendrum 

Comp Plan Committee Chair 


